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FAYETTEVILLE SYMPHONY TO PERFORM A VALENTINE’S DAY 
WEEKEND CONCERT FEB 12 AT METHODIST UNIVERSITY

PERFECT FOR DATE NIGHT!
The Fayetteville Symphony Orchestra will be performing a special concert for anyone 
looking for the perfect date night activity for Valentine’s Day. The concert, scheduled to be held on 
Friday, February 12 at 7:30pm in Huff Concert Hall at Methodist University, will feature some 
of histories most romantic works. These works include Claude Debussy’s Afternoon of a faun, 
Pyotr Illyich Tchiakovsky’s Violin Concerto (with FSO Concertmaster Fabian Lopez as soloist), 
and Rimsky-Korsakov’s Scheherazade. The symphony encourages anyone looking for a romantic 
evening out to consider coming. Grab a nice dinner, and head on over to the concert to enjoy a 
night of relaxing, romantic music for Valentine’s Day.

Tickets are available online at www.fayettevillesymphony.org, by phone at (910)433-4690, or at 
the door. Adults are $27, Seniors/Military are $24, Students (w/ ID) are $11, and Children ages 
6-18 are $11.

For more information on the concerts, please contact:
Julia Atkins

Orchestra Personnel and Marketing Manager
Fayetteville Symphony Orchestra

jatkins@fayettevillesymphony.org | (910)433-4690

The Fayetteville Symphony Orchestra, founded in 1956, is the longest standing performing arts agency in Fayetteville, NC. It is a 
professional, regional orchestra whose mission is to educate, entertain, and inspire the citizens of the Fayetteville, North Carolina 

region as the leading musical resource. Praised for its artistic excellence, the symphony leads in the cultural and educational landscape 
for Fayetteville and the southeastern North Carolina region.

This project is supported by the Arts Council of Fayettteville/Cumberland County with funds from the City of Fayetteville, the County 
of Cumberland, and private contributors.
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